
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
ALASKA ROAD COMMIS SION

FAIRBANKS ALASKA

July 7, 1947

Mr. Mike Shimrock,
Manley Hot Springs, Alaska.
Dear Sirs

Reference your letter of June 23, in regard to your
using the ARC Scraper for a few dsys on some road work in the
vicinity of your operations, .

Your using this piece of equipment is authorized with
the understanding that it is to-be used for road work only.

Very truly yours,

Frank Nesh
FN/a Superintendent


